
ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS 

LoCall 1890 522 000 

Johnstown Castle Estate 
CO Wexford 

15* October 20 12 

MdBrian Meaney 
Inspector 

PO Box 3000 

/ 

nvironmental Protection Agency (EPA) 

RE: KMK Metals Recycling Ltd. (KMK) 
Waste licence ref: WO113-04 

Response to item 12 of letter dated 12‘h January 2012 re: Notice in accordance 
with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations. 

Dear Mr Meaney, 

Further to your letter dated 12* January 2012 concerning Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the 
regulations, my client now wishes to submit the following information in relation to 
item 12 of same letter. 

The Further information item requested was as follows: 

Council on the 5‘h October 2012 in order to address item 12 above. 9 
12 State whether planning permission is in place or is required for dl proposed 

developments and activities that are currently before the Agency - for 
example, but not limited to: 

Proposed increase in waste acceptance to 35,000 tonnesper annum; and 
Installation of new HEEE processing equipment and associated dust 
emission point. 

I. 
II. 

ENVIROCO Management Ltd received a letter on the 20* February 2012 fiom Offaly 
County Council confirming that a ‘planning application together with an 
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) is required’ for the proposal detailed in I and 
11 above. 

Therefore, after considerable work and preparation, a full planning application 
together with a NIS and EIS was submitted to the planning section of Offaly County 
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I enclose one original and one copy of the EIS as submitted with the aforementioned 
planning application and 16 copies on CDROM as requested by you on the 22"d 
February 2012 via e-mail. 

Please note that this planning application is in process of validation with Offaly 
County Council at present and a validation letter is expected in the coming few 
days. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely, 
__-- 

Cc Kurt M Kyck, KMK Metals Ltd, Cappincur Industrial Estate, Tullamore, CO 
Offaly. 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 17-10-2012:23:24:02


